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I support this bill that requires all curriculum used in all Oregon schools to be made 

available online to parents at all times, not just emailing the secretary of the school 

and asking for it to be emailed to a parent, that may not be practical. A parent should 

have a login to be able to see what each subject is teaching so parents can do that in 

their own time what ever that maybe. Going back and forth with the school wastes 

valuable time that most parents don't have and can be frustrating. I don't think public 

schools wish to lose more children but the way the Oregon government is going there 

will be alot more pulled out of school than what happened right after Covid 

shutdowns so please support this bill! Thank you! 


